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Staff News 
Staff Leaving:  

Sadly, for various reasons, below is the list of staff we know will be leaving at the end of this 

term.  
 

Mrs Dant – Holly class teacher – joined our school permanent staff in September 2011 

although she was regularly in our school before that as a supply teacher. She has spent time 

working in our nursery, Year 1 and currently reception. She has decided to leave to pursue 

different options.  
 

Mrs Davies – Beech class teaching assistant – has worked at our school for 22 years. She has 

decided to leave so that she can spend more time with her family and not be tied to school 

holidays.   
 

Mrs Chapman – Teaching Assistant across Year 2 – came to work with us in November 2020 to 

support children under the recovery / catch-up programme. She has been on a temporary 

contract and has decided not to continue in September to spend more time with her family and 

on her other ventures.  
 

Mrs Ejimogu – Nursery Class Teaching Assistant – has been working in our nursery since 

March 2021on a temporary contract.   We are pleased to say she has been appointed as a 

Teaching Assistant at Holy Trinity and we wish her well in her new job.  
 

Mr Pritchard - PE and Forest School Specialist - has been a member of staff since 2017. 

Previous to that he had been running after school and lunchtime clubs in our school since 2006. 

He has been looking for opportunities to further his career development and has been 

appointed as a PE teacher in a secondary specialist provision school in Hoddesdon.  We wish 

him well working in his new job in a very different type of school.  

 

All these members of staff will be missed by the whole Brookland community, and we would 

like to say ‘Good Luck’ to them all.  

  

Other staff news: 

We are delighted to let you know that Miss Workman will be getting married over the summer 

break and we would like to send our congratulations to her and her husband to be. In 

September she would like to be known as Mrs Walton. 
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Classes for Next Year 

Recently we sent you details of your child’s new class for next year and a welcome from the staff.  

Please see below a list of all our classes for next year. Children visited their new classes today and 

will have another moving up day this Thursday. 
 

Class Teacher Teaching Assistant (TA) TA across year group 

Nursery 

Cherry Class 

(Nursery) 

 

Mrs Owen 

Ms Heathorn 

 

Mrs Watson 

Mrs Cole 

 

 

Reception 

Holly Class 

 

Mrs Wills 

 

Mrs Kharsa  

 

Mrs Sorce Mulberry Class Mrs Cully 

Mrs Williams 

Mrs Williams 

Mrs Pinnell 

 

Year 1 

Magnolia Class Miss Farooq Mrs Inzalco 

 

 

 

Mrs Huckstep Beech Class 

 

Miss Workman 

Mrs Mathew 

 

Mrs Hanna 

Ash Class Mrs Tiritanou 

 

Mrs Lamey 

Year 2 

Hazel Class Miss Jones Miss Cross 

 

 

Mrs Ingrao 

Maple Class Miss Bevis Mr Ferris 

 
 

Celebration Evening – Tuesday 18th July 
3.30 – 5.00pm 

Please come to our celebration evening on Tuesday 18th July and visit your child’s classroom and 

they can show you their work. You can also visit their new classroom and meet their new 

teacher. 
 

In the hall will be a gallery display of all your children’s framed art work. These are available to 

purchase for £8 each (cash only). 
 

 

Year 1 and Year 2 ‘Meet the Teacher’  
Parent Workshops - September 

Parents are invited to these information sessions being held in September: 
 

Year 1 – in the Dining Room – 2.45pm Year 2 – in the Hall – at 2.45pm 

Ash Class     - Wednesday 8th September Maple Class – Thursday 9th September 

Beech Class –  Thursday 9th September Hazel Class  - Friday 10th September 

Magnolia Class – Friday 10th September  
 

 


